



William E. Taylor Division US Naval Sea Cadet Corps 64 E. Mill Station Drive Newark, DE 19711

December 1, 2017

Delaware Valley Camaro Club 2221 Shipley Road Wilmington, DE 19803

Dear Mr. Jamieson,

The Willian E. Taylor Division of the U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps sends our deepest appreciation and sincere thanks to the Delaware Valley Camaro Club for supporting our organization with your generous contribution of \$300. Our organization is successful and thriving because of great supporters like the Delaware Valley Camaro Club.

Your contribution will be used to help further the personal dreams and goals of our local young men and woman by giving them the tools, training and mentoring necessary to become the future leaders of our communities, country, and military.

Once again, thank you for your support now and in the future.

Sam Elliott

Commanding Officer